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From: ROBERT BLOOMQUIST <rbloomquist58@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 1:34 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: For Free Enterprise sake

To whom it may concern,

Please do not change to maximum leverage and margin requirements to the USD/JPY forex trading
pair. This will only restrict small investors from entering the market and give control to the large
investors, namely the banks, to affect the ways the market is traded. It will also reduce the
amount of investing and limit free enterprise. My dream is the American Dream, not just for my
family and I, but for all people. Don't limit our opportunities. Don't increase the gap between the
rich and the poor by stopping opportunities to profit.

Bob Bloomquist



